Coastal Quilters Guild
General Meeting October 9, 2003
St. Andrews Church, Santa Barbara, CA

Susan West opened the meeting at 7:10. This was the night
of the Challenge, members had been in the building, viewing
and voting from 6:30 on.

Dianne Eardley reported one new member. Norah McMeeking
asked all present to fill out a sign-up sheet in the back
of the hall if they wished to join a new satellite group.

Pat Masterson announced that the Ventura County Historical
Museum would be accepting applications from SB/Ventura
county residents for a juried art quilt/wearable art show
next May. Those wishing more info can contact Pat.

Ranell wishes to show the challenge quilts at Maravilla,
those who would like to send theirs, please sign a release
and see Ranell.

Angela Moll announced that Susan Shie will be the November
speaker, a description of the December speaker was read.

Eileen Alber from Quilters Studio announced that there
would be a private sale to CQG members (25% off) from 5
shops in the area December 6. Details will be in
newsletter. Also a quilters yard sale October 26,

Kathy Laabs announced the final community project will be
placemats for Carp. Meals-on-Wheels.

Show and Tell: Isabel Downs, Diane Davis, Linda Fleming,

Joyce Antrim-Sos, Pat Shewczyk, Naomi Hicks, Sandy Hess,

MaryAnn Huggins, Sonia Eston, Becky Gallup, Rosana Swing,
Judy Rys, Norah McMeeking with demo of her next class.

BOM was won by Lillian Blackwell

Door prizes: Martha Adams, Ursula, Kathy Rose, Melissa
Frolli, Penny Odom

In the Challenge categories there were 59 entries. Winners
will be added when I get the final names from Karin.

Respectfully Submitted:
Penny Odom



